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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA, 
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PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPC/OEA No. 1571/2022


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDl), in the latter’s capacity as Secretariat to the Committee on Migration Issues (CAM), with reference to the chairmanship of the Committee for the 2022-2023 term.

Accordingly, Colombia is pleased to hereby submit its candidacy to serve as Chair of this Committee and would therefore be most grateful for the member states to be advised of said candidacy, with a view to same being formalized at the next meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI); and, likewise, for the Department of Social Inclusion of the Secretariat for Access to Rights and Equity to be informed, in its capacity as technical secretariat.

The Permanent Mission of Colombia avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the  Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. October 18, 2022






To the
Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.CIDRP03722E04
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